
Fulmore, Janice

From: Charles Meyer (cmeyer2@ec.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 8:04 AM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket No. G-9, Sub 743: No more rate hikes for dirty energy

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

l?m writing to ask the Utilities Commission to side with the people, families, and businesses who cannot afford another

rate hike for dirty energy. Please reject this proposed rate hike for fossil fuels.

Piedmont Natural Gas (PNG) is owned by Duke Energy, the largest utility in the United States. They are among the

largest emitters of greenhouse gases In the country. Robeson County Is already home to the terminus of a proposed

$7.8 billion dollar fracked gas pipeline. Funding more of these unnecessary, dangerous, and dirty projects are uncalled
for.

As part of the largest energy producer and purchaser in the state, we urge the utilities commission to reject Duke Energy

and PNG?s proposed rate hike. We need to be investing in cleaner, cheaper, renewable energy as a state. Building more

stranded assets that rely on fossil fuels will leave some of the poorest places holding the bill.

Sincerely,

Charles Meyer

1835 E Wilmington Street Ext

Burgaw, NC 28425

cmeyer2@ec.rr.com

(910) 259-9802

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. Please

contact Lillian Miller at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.


